
 

 

 

18
th

 February 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 16
th

 

February 2015: 

 

Agreed Report 

 The Board reviewed the following policies which will be available on our school 

website www.glinskns.ie 

 Administration of Medicines policy 

 Enrolment policy 

 Homework policy 

 Assessment policy 

 EPV days policy  

 

 The Board of Management have decided to hold a retirement function on Friday 10
th

 

April 2015 for Mr. Marty Ward. There will be a meeting on Monday 2
nd

 March 2015 at 

7:30p.m in the school hall for all parents, Parents Association and Board of Management 

to plan for this function. 

 

 An enrolment/ open evening for pupils starting school in September 2015 will take place 

on Monday 9
th

 March from 6 – 8p.m. Please see school website for enrolment poster. 

 

 All Board of Management members welcome any suggestions, queries or feedback you 

may wish to bring to the attention of the board. 
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